
From: Tejasinha Sivalingam [mailto:EffulgentLion@Gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2017 11:56 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass is harmful to the health, safety, and welfare of Ashland. No Northern Pass 
 
Tejasinha Sivalingam 
9 Pine Arden Drive 
Ashland, NH 03217 
 
December 21, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Please, Say No to Northern Pass.  Northern Pass threatens the health, safety, and welfare of the Ashland 
community.  My wife and I have a 2.5 year old and another one due December 31st.  We have great 
concerns about raising our children in a community with a project like Northern Pass running through 
our community.  We moved from a community with such power lines running through it, and they are 
harmful and ugly.  It will harm the ecology, and harm the economy; it may even harm our people.  I 
won't vote for anyone who supports Northern Pass, even indirectly. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Tejasinha Sivalingam 
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